
 

 

President’s Foreword 

As President of Northern Athletics I would like to welcome all athletes, their relatives, friends and 

coaches who support them through their athletics experiences, to the second Northern Indoor Track 

and Field Championships at E.I.S. Sheffield for the 2024 season. At the meeting we aim to support 

our U13/U15 athletes to enjoy athletics and hopefully progress to higher levels in Athletics. 

Thank you also to all our officials who continue to support our meeting, giving their time and 

expertise to enable the Championships to progress throughout the day. A big thank you also goes to 

Start Fitness for their continuous support at Northern Meetings. Please call at their display and take 

a look at the range of clothing, shoes etc on offer. 

Also we must not forget the amount of work ‘behind the scenes’ with the Northern Office prior to 

and during the meeting along with the facilities provided by E.I.S.Sheffield. 

Everyone please enjoy the day and have a safe journey home. 

Dave Allen 

Northern Athletics President 2023-2024 
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